
          
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 12, 2015 
Contact: Mari E. Mellick, CAE, Executive Director  
Phone: 651-438-3337  
Email: mari@unitedwayofhastings.org 
 

 
 

United Way of Hastings Seeking New Board Members 
 
 
(HASTINGS, MN)  The United Way of Hastings (UWH) is seeking individuals interested in 
serving on its Board of Directors for 2016. 
 
This is an extraordinary opportunity for individuals who are passionate about making a 
difference in the lives of others right here in our community.  Board members support the work 
of the UWH and provide mission-based leadership and strategic governance.   
 
Terms for Board members are three years.  Board members are eligible for re-election for one 
additional term.  Meetings of the Board of Directors are held six times per year.  Often times, 
Board members also serve on UWH committees. 
 
If interested in serving on the UWH Board of Directors and/or for a complete description of 
Board member qualifications and responsibilities, contact Mari E. Mellick, CAE, Executive 
Director, at 651-438-3337 or mari@unitedwayofhastings.org.  Please submit a letter of interest 
explaining your background, why you are interested in serving on the Board of Directors, and 
qualifications you can bring to the Board, by Friday, October 30. 

 
The UWH is an independent United Way that has worked for over 50 years serving Hastings 
and the surrounding rural communities within Independent School District #200.   Its mission is 
to build partnerships to improve the lives of people in our community.  Donations are accepted 
year-round.  For more information about the UWH and the agencies it funds, visit 
www.unitedwayofhastings.org. 
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